
   

 
 
DATE: March 1, 2021 
 
ACTION: Notice of Intent to Consider the Repeal of Chapter 40-4-25 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND PARTIES: 
 
Pursuant to the Official Code of Georgia Annotated, O.C.G.A. § 50-13-4 and O.C.G.A. § 2-7-23, 
notice is hereby given that the Georgia Department of Agriculture will be accepting written 
comments regarding the repeal of Chapter 40-4-25 entitled “Emerald Ash Borer Quarantine”.  The 
Department will be accepting written comments from March 1, 2021, to close of business (4:30 
p.m. ET) on March 31, 2021.   
 
SYNOPSIS, MAIN FEATURES AND DIFFERENCES:  
 
The Department is proposing to repeal Chapter 40-4-25 entitled “Emerald Ash Borer Quarantine” 
in its entirety. 

 COMMENT PERIOD AND ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

The Department will be accepting written comments from March 1, 2021, to close of business 
(4:30 p.m. ET) on March 31, 2021.  Comments will be considered on April 1, 2021.  Please submit 
written comments to:  
 

Mike Evans 
Program Director - Plant Protection Section 

Georgia Department of Agriculture 
1109 Experiment Street 

Redding Building, Room 215 
Griffin, Georgia 30223 

Telephone Number: 404-586-1140 
Facsimile: 770-228-7219 

E-mail:  Mike.Evans@agr.georgia.gov 
 

Interested persons may call or submit a written request to obtain a copy of the proposed rule repeal.  
A copy of the synopsis and the proposed rule repeal may be downloaded from the Georgia 
Department of Agriculture website at www.agr.georgia.gov.  
 
This notice is given in compliance with the Georgia Administrative Procedure Act, O.C.G.A. § 
50-13-4. 
 

http://www.agr.georgia.gov/

